
George Street Bridge
NEIGHBORHOOD 

MEETING

BE IN THE KNOW!
Join us to hear about the George 

Street Bridge replacement project  

A Neighborhood Meeting has been scheduled so 
you can be informed and share your opinions.

We’ll present the preliminary design 
solutions, construction options, and 
construction schedule. Then, we want 
your input and recommendations. 

The City will incorporate your 
recommendations into the proposed design 
to the greatest degree practicable. 

City staff and our design consultant team will 
be in attendance to answer your questions.

YOUR OPINION COUNTS!

Neighborhood  
Meeting

For more information visit:

       facebook.com/keenepublicworks
       twitter.com/keenepwd

Or Contact:
Brett Rusnock, Project Manager
brusnock@keenenh.gov | phone: (603) 352-6550

When?  	 February 14, 2023

Time?	 6:00 - 8:00 PM

Where? 	 Keene Parks and Recreation 
	 Department
	 Room 22 (Second Floor)
	 312 Washington St.
	 (Accessible by Stairs or Elevator) 
	 A short presentation 
	 will begin at  6:15 pm

YOU’RE INVITED!

Or Drop in 
Anytime!


